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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTE R 25 June 1979

I was very glad to receive your warm message

of congratulation on my appointment as Prime Minister.

Like you I look forward to the further strengthening

of the cordial friendship that characterises the

relationship between our two countries and peoples.

With all  good wishes,

a,

His Excellency  President  Ferdinand E. Marcos


